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EARDLEY WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT  
SUMMER/FALL 2014 

On Time and Under Budget! 

 
Project Overview 
 
Work under this project involved the renewal of approximately 1100 lineal metres 
of watermain on Eardley Road between Hilchey and Larwood Roads. The work 
included the installation of a new watermain, valves, fittings and new service 
connections to all of the adjacent properties. 

  
Highland Engineering and Surveying Ltd. of Campbell 
River completed the detailed design. The project was 
publicly tendered in March 2014 and was awarded to 
Windley Contracting (2010) Ltd. Construction was 
completed in September 2014.         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Funding for the Project 
 
The project was funded through Water Capital, as per the approved 2014 Capital Plan. The final total 
cost of design and construction works associated with the Eardley Watermain Replacement Project 
was $913,589 against the approved budget of $960,000.  
 

 
If you have questions or concerns, please call us at: 250-286-5700. 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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